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Thursday,  

October 23rd   
* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 23rd, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  
 * We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.

* We have NEW NJ Boxing Hall of Fame watches available at a cost of only $20, plus $5 Postage.
* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2008 Inductees and they are as follows: 

James Ali Bashir, Bryant Brannon, Charles Brewer, Eddie Cotton, Keith Idec, Nick Lembo, Ludwig Lightburn, Danny Milano, Russell Peltz, Derrick Rolon, Dr. Michael Sabia and Tim Witherspoon.

Posthumously we will be inducting Willie Lewis, & Don Petrin.

AND, for the 23rd time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur (Denis Douglin & Michael Perez) & Pro Boxer (Kendall Holt) of the Year as well as the Amateur 

Official (Richard Perez) and Coach 

(Saphya Douglin)  of the year, plus our “2008 Man of the Year,” Lawrence “Duke” Stabile.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 13th at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $80.

LAST CALL 

    FOR ALL 

       AD’S

         &  

  BOOSTERS                          
WE NEED YOUR HELP!
PLEASE try to put in some kind of AD, even if it’s just a quarter of a page, every little bit helps. You can even put in an AD with another person or two, and split the cost.  If you were inducted into the Hall of Fame, you can use your Hall of Fame page as your AD. If you still can’t do that, maybe you can get a few boosters at a $1.00 each. This is our only fundraiser of the year and we need as much help as possible.   

This will also be the last time the honorees can hand in their bio’s and picture. If I don’t get them by this meeting, it will not go in our Journal.
Ring Notes:    

*Ring #25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of  the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30  PM. Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information.
The N.J.  Diamond Gloves Tournament is under away with the finals on November 14th at Linden High School.

http://www.usaboxingnj.com/EventsSchedule.html

Tickets are also available, so don’t be left out.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP         DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a  total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member all you have to      pay is the $10.00. 

We will have 1 more meeting on Thursday, November 6th for Tickets Only. This will be the last chance you can purchase tickets before our affair. I will be at the Church from 6 to 8 PM.

Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup     



